Friends of San Pasqual

Academy

April 28, 2020

La Jolla Sunrise Rotary Mark Powell, President PO Box 8625 La Jolla, CA 92037

Dear Mark,

On behalf of the foster teens of San Pasqual Academy, Thank You! for your donation of \$400.00 to purchase keyboards for their iPads. A special thank you to Steve, Jim and you for making this happen. These are very trying times for everyone and Rotary is certainly stepping up to their part in helping those in need. These keyboards will make the on-line studying much easier for the kids of the Academy.

Friends of San Pasqual Academy (TAX ID#20-0296623) is recognized as a not-for-profit 501(c)(3). Contributions are tax-deductible as provided by law. No goods or services were provided with this donation.

Again, Thank You so much for always being there for the kids of the Academy.

Sincerely,

Debby Syverson Development Liaison 619 742 4557 Syverson3@aol.com



20 KEYBOARDS FOR IPADS